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Flood Recovery Efforts Have Made Great Progress! 
The Barnabas Connection transitioned clients from emergency response assistance to case managing the long term     
recovery and rebuilding needs in July, with case   management staff starting August 1.  Since that time, 128 Memorial Day 
and October clients have completed intakes to work with Barnabas case management staff.  Each client is scored based 
on their resources and vulnerabilities and levels of funding are made available from Barnabas. Case managers then work 
with the client to understand their resources and their needs for recovery and rebuilding. As needs are prioritized, and 
gaps identified, the funding is used to assist with gaps the best it can.  The case manager works with the Blanco River 
Regional Recovery Team Construction manager, Daryl Ready, and Volunteer coordinator, Traci Maxwell to assist as 
able to make resources stretch even farther.   Volunteer teams under the supervision of Daryl Ready complete rebuilding 
and construction to decrease rebuilding 
costs.  This is all dependent upon having 
volunteer teams available, and can be             
challenging with the numbers of needs and 
varying skill levels of the volunteers. 
 

Funding gaps have ranged from                     
rebuilding costs, replacing appliances, fixing 
septic tanks, replacing winter clothes and 
household items, to helping with stressed 
household budgetsñ clients paying a   
mortgage and rent, two utility bills, 
etc.  One of the challenges for the case              
manager is to separate needs caused by the 
flooding from needs that existed                           
pre-flood.  The case manager may need to 
help òstabilizeó the client by providing             
referrals to other health and human services, 
but the funding provided from Barnabas 
flood recovery funds is to be directed to                
assist with recovering from the floods. 
 

A case manager closes a case when needs caused by the flood have been met to the best ability of the available resources, 
and clients are back in their homes or stable in managing the remainder of their recovery.  Through April, 68 Memorial 
day and 2 October cases have been closed. It has been a great joy for Barnabas staff to participate in multiple house  
blessings and celebrations as families move back into their homes! Seven Memorial Day cases are on hold until they are 
ready for rebuilding.  Currently 39 Memorial Day and 12 October cases are open and being worked by Gina Maples, the 
Barnabas flood  assistant.   
 

Barnabas is still encountering clients from Memorial Day and October flooding that have not completed  intakes but 
need assistance. The  Kronkosky Foundation grant funding the two disaster case managers ended in March and                   
Barnabas has been waiting on support from the agency selected by the State of Texas to do case management for all the 
communities (Central Texas, Houston area, Coastal Bend, and the Rio Grande Valley) impacted by flooding from the 
Memorial Day storms.  Family Endeavors is the agency selected and meetings with them began in March.  More details 
on the case management support provided by Family Endeavors will be shared soon. 
 

WIMBERLEY flood survivors (all renters and homeowners): If you continue to need assistance and have not  
completed an intake interview, please schedule an appointment. To make an appointment with the Barnabas  
Connection for long-term recovery casework and financial assistance please call 512-842-7148 or e-mail                        
barnabasfloodhelp@gmail.com.  Intake interviews are by appointment only. 

mailto:barnabasfloodhelp@gmail.com


Back to School Fiesta 2016 

 
The 2015 Fiesta was a great success under 
the direction of Johnna Dennis and                
planning for the 2016 Fiesta is getting                 
underway!  
 
The date has been set, Saturday, August 
13, 9am-12pm.  Funding is being sought.  
Great news from Wimberley Lions Club 
and the Wimberley Civic Club who have 
come in as $4000 sponsors each! 
 
Are you interested in providing support 
with data entry of the preregistered              
students, planning for the event, donating 
to help buy the supplies, new backpacks, 
and Payless Shoes gift cards? 
 
Email director@barnabasconnects.org.  
Assistance is needed starting in May! 

 

Updated Community   
Directory Being Released 
The Barnabas 
Connection is 
releasing an  
updated         
directory of 
community    
resources.  The 
directory has 
been updated 
every other year 
over the last 6 
years and       
released  
through area schools, the Wimberley  
library, and the Wimberley Visitorõs  
Center. 

The directory includes information on 
local assistance organizations, child    
services, churches, medical resources, 
senior services, transportation,                 
veterinary, etc. 

Thank you to the team of volunteers who 
called and checked information and 
made it possible: Jeanette Kinard, Jan 
Horton, Sandy Londa,  Peggy Welborn, 
and Daphne Smith.   
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Christmas Store Expands in Second Year 

In 2015, Cypress Creek Church, Wimberley UMC, Unity of Wimberley, Wimberley High School Senior Outreach, and 
Wimberley Rotary Club partnered with The Barnabas Connection donating new toys,  household items, tools, coats 
and books with a goal of expanding The Christmas Store to assist 30 families.  
 
Families applied to be able to shop and by the 
closing of the store on  December 8, 56 local    
families had shopped at The Christmas Store. 
Each family was allowed to spend up to $35 in 
the store on items priced at 25% of the retail         
value, as well as pick out a book or book set per 
child in the family for free.     Parents are free to 
shop for anyone they wish. The Wimberley          
Rotary Club provided the new books and gave 
out 110! Emily Ann    Theater donated strands of 
lights that were well received by the families and 
a generous donor provided multiple boxes of 
Christmas decorations that were also shared and 
well received. The remaining merchandise in The 
Christmas Store was shared with Wimberley Gold Santa,                 
Wimberley Senior Activity Center and a few WISD campuses.  
Please contact director@barnabasconnects.org to learn more about 
this program and assisting with 2016. 
 
The Barnabas Connection started the Christmas Store in 2014 as a 
pilot program with the intention of serving 16 families. 
 
A special thank you to: Tim Fulfer and Star Realty for donating the 
space for the Christmas Store, Barbara Rutherford and Rev. Ellen 
Debenport for shopping, Peggy Welborn and Jan Horton for  
pricing, and Ana Garcia, Sarah Thurman, Susan Myers, Cheri  
Martin, and Karen Sosby for helping in the store. 

Strategic Planning to begin for                            

The Barnabas Connection 

Sharon Reece has generously agreed to lead strategic planning for the 
future direction and development of programs to assist Barnabas in 
fulfilling its mission of addressing the health and human service needs 
of our community through education, advocacy and direct service. 
 
A survey to assist the process has been sent out via email and shared 
through social media channels.  We are excited to learn from our             
clients, volunteers, staff, donors, colleagues, and community members. 
 
A strategic planning committee of 20+ members is being put together 
made up of board members, colleagues and community members to 
assist in the strategic planning for the organization. 
 
We are excited to see where this process will lead us and all that is to 
come! 
 

Example of a $35 purchase                  

in the Store. 

Things to come                  

in 2016: 

�Ÿ�� May 21ñFlood Remembrance 

�Ÿ�� Back to School Fiesta 

�Ÿ�� Best Buds Mentoring Program 

�Ÿ�� 2nd Senior Expo 

�Ÿ�� Christmas Store 

�Ÿ�� Continued Flood Recovery and 

Rebuilding 

 

 


